
Announcements for Wednesday, September 21, 2022 
 

❖ Counselor’s will be in the Courtyard TODAY during all three lunches.  Come and 

check out the amazing things you can be involved in.   

 

❖ The first meeting for National English Honors Society is TOMORROW at 8:45 in the 

Small Café.  The meeting is open to all new and current members.   

 

❖ Seniors: Senior yearbook ADs are available to purchase online at 

yearbookordercenter.com until December 31st. Yearbooks can be purchased 

online for $90. 

 

❖ NHS is having a Food Drive now until September 30th. Please contribute grab-

and-go food items such as cup macaroni, popcorn, granola bars, Gatorade, etc. All 

items can be brought to Room 140 in the Guidance Office. Make sure to write 

your name on everything you bring in! If you have any questions, you can dm the 

NHS Instagram account. 

 

❖ Fall into savings this school year with VyStar. Visit our campus branch in Room 

422 during your lunch to open a VyStar savings account.  During the month of 

September, all new credit union members will get a free PDQ meal as a special 

thank you gift!!!  Offer available only at the BT Campus Credit Union.  

 

❖ The first Save the Seas Club meeting will be Friday at 830 am in Room 640.  All 

those interested are welcomed to attend. 

 

❖ Senior Men Club will be meeting TOMORROW, Thursday September 22nd, in Room 

975 at 8:30. 

 

 


